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Professor of Physics John Perdew has been selected as the recipient of The Franklin Institute's
2025 Benjamin Franklin Medal in Physics! This award is being given as a result of Dr. Perdew's
design of a method to predict the physical properties of atoms, molecules, fluids, and solids
using quantum mechanics. This method has been widely accepted and used by researchers,
and we couldn't be more proud! The award will be presented in Philadelphia on May 1st, 2025.
Congratulations, Dr. Perdew!

Read more here: https://fi.edu/en/awards.
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